S

February 8, 2016

Ms. Victoria Haase City of Austin P.O. Box 1088 Austin, Texas 78767

Re: Neal Mixed Use Zoning C14-2015-0119

Dear Ms. Haase,

The purpose of this letter is to respectfully request a postponement of the Planning Commission public hearing scheduled February 9, 2016, for the above referenced zoning case. The owner's of the property, Mr. John Scott Neal will have to be out of town on April 10, and wishes to attend the meeting. We would ask that the case be postponed until the February 23, 2016 Planning Commission agenda.

Sincerely,

John Hussey Site Specifics